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On display at Orlando Public Library through December: OCLS x StoryCorps 

Last year, StoryCorps recorded memories told by library customers and staff. In conjunction with Orange 
County Regional History Center’s Accidental Historian exhibit, this display of Thomas Thorspecken 
sketches and library photos documents that project. On December 6, join us at Orlando Public Library 
for OCLS x StoryCorps Listening Party where all are welcome to listen to snippets of StoryCorps 
recordings of library customers, featuring panel discussions with participants and other storytellers. 
Presented with the support of WMFE. 
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Women in the Arts Inc and Orange County Library System invite professional female artists to submit 
their work to be exhibited during Women’s History Month at the library. Selected art will be featured in 
the upcoming Annual Celebrating the Genius of Women exhibition at the Orlando Public Library in 
March and April 2020. Finalists will be eligible for up to $2,500 in cash prizes for the top three winners. 
Apply online at womeninthearts.og/art-competition. For more information, call 407.835.7481. 
  
If you have any questions about the information shared, contact us at 407-835-7323. You can also check 
for more library events online at www.ocls.info 
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